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Punkiii Watár Association
Post Office Box 114 MISS. PUBLIC SERVICE
Oxford;MS38655 COMMISSION

February 27, 2019

Re: Punkin Water Association/lŸÏS Public Service Commission No. 2018-AD-6,
Melanie Rube, et al

Deär Ms. Collier:

TÌiis is the February 2019 report required by the May 18, 2019, post-hearing Order in the above-
referenced action.

As expressed at the December 11 hearing, Punkin lias a desire to further explore-options to

obtain a new source of water and is continuing to explore options to obtain a new source of
water. These options still include a connection to the City of Oxford, as well as drilling new

wells. Punkin Water Association has scheduled a round table meeting for an open discussion
with its members for March 4, 2019, concerning this matter.

Punkin continues to frequently use its website to post notices of service interruption, boil water

notices, proposed construction locations, and other information benefitting PWA members.
Punkin Water also posts such notices and concerns on its Facebook page.

The IRIS system is in place as a means of mass messaging by voicemail, texts, and e-mails to its .

tilembers of important notices. A letter will go out within the next week to the general
membership of Punkin Water in case there are those members who have not yet signed up on the

website.

Sincerely yours,

P N LWATERON

Karen C. Popernik
VP, Punkin Water Association
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